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From: Jennifer Lee
To: Mike Collins
Subject: Additional Smalltooth Sawfish Information
Date: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 7:17:07 PM


Mike,


I mentioned in my presentation to the Shrimp Committee/APs that the
Florida Museum of Natural History (FMNH) maintains the National Sawfish
Encounter Database.  We have also been working with the FMNH on sawfish
education and outreach, and they have a very comprehensive sawfish
website (http://www.flmnh.ufl.edu/fish/Sharks/sawfish/).  It has a lot
more information than I had time to share at Tuesday's meeting and
should be really helpful. as people continue to consider this issue.  I
highly encourage the Shrimp Committee/AP members to check it out.  Can
you please pass this email along to them?


Thank you,


Jennifer Lee
National Marine Fisheries Service
Southeast Regional Office, Protected Resources Division
Saint Petersburg, Florida
(727) 824-5312


PS Also, I encourage people to contact me with their questions about
this species and issues or any other protected species  questions.
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